
        
     

  

March 18, 2020 

Dear Member and Friends, 

In light of the COVID-19 virus pandemic, the session of our church has decided to cancel 
services for the next two Sundays: March 22 and 29 as well as the next two Wednesday 
night suppers on March 25 and April 1. 

Strategically we will do the following: 
1. Create a calling tree through the Presbyterian Women to check on everyone in the 

church during this time of self-quarantine 
2. Create a COVID-19 response team to meet individual needs as they come into the 

church. All people with specific needs are to contact the church, and we will find 
members of the team to meet those needs 

3. Create a COVID-19 response fund. Please designate your check to COVID-19 Fund 
4. I will continue to write the liturgy and include a sermon for each Sunday and send 

them to members who do not have email, one week later 
5. If all goes right, I will video my sermons and post to Youtube with to our Facebook 

page 

I would encourage everyone keep watching their email or the church Facebook page for 
more information. We will call the others who do not have email. Kristin suggested that 
we tune into FM 101.5 on Sunday at 5:00p for a weekly inspiration of music from the 
National Christian Choir. 

If you want to continue to give to the church, Please give online at our church webpage at 
www.preschurchky.org or send your check to the church office. 

This has been a season of fear, confusion, and uncertainty. 

  

I am praying for you.  
May the Lord bless you and keep you, 
Pastor Eric

Presbyterian Church of Henderson 
     100 South Main Street  
    Henderson, KY 42420 
     Phone: 270-826-3981 

     Rev. Eric Hoey – Pastor

Joshua 1:9 

I hereby command you: Be strong 
and courageous; do not be 
frightened or dismayed, for the 
LORD your God is with you 

C - Christ

O - Overcame

V - Viruses &

 I - Infectious

D - Disease
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